
Our Ref: 9845
Contact Officer: David Hatfield
Contact Phone: 6243 1266

22 August 2001

Mr Robert Prydon
Duke Energy International
1 Eagle Street
Brisbane  QLD  4000
PO Box 7863
Brisbane QLD 4001

By Facsimilie:  07 3334 5891

Dear Mr Prydon

I am writing in response to your request dated 20 August 2001 seeking a two week extension
to the time period for submission of a revised access arrangement for the Queensland Gas
Pipeline (QGP).

The Commission considered your request and has decided to amend its final decision on the
QGP such that a revised access arrangement must now be submitted on or before Friday 7
September 2001.

Yours sincerely

David Hatfield
Director - Gas


